
 
 
 
 

 
US 34 Answers to Frequently Asked Questions 
 

 
When will US 34 be open for travel between Estes Park and Loveland?  
The highway reopened to traffic on Thursday, Nov. 21, 2013.   

 

Now that the highway is open will there still be work going on in the area?  
Kiewit Construction will still be doing some work along the highway in December. This work includes 

installing drainage inlets, cleaning out culverts, removing debris from the Debris Management Site just 

east of Drake, putting lane delineators in place and installing signs. 

 

When will the permanent highway improvements be made to US 34? 

It will likely be two to three years before the permanent highway improvements are made.  

 

Are the bridges that provide access to properties off of US 34 being rebuilt?  
Kiewit Construction’s scope of work was limited to repairing US 34. For more information on the 

reconstruction of local Larimer County bridges, visit www.larimer.org and click on the link to road closures 

and construction delays. 

 

When will repairs be made to County Road 43?  
For updated information on the status of repairs to County Road 43 visit www.larimer.org and click on the 

link to 2013 flood recovery information and then open the bulletin on road repair information. This bulletin 

is updated weekly. 

 

How can residents along US 34 get rid of additional storm debris from their homes?  
CDOT will be contracting with a debris management company to do further removals. It’s not known at 

this time when this work will be done.  

  

 


